Public Open House Announcement Grand Coulee Line Replacement Project

he Bonneville Power Administration and the Bureau of Reclamation are holding a second open house to discuss the Grand Coulee Line Replacement Project. BPA has been asked by the Bureau of Reclamation to design and construct six new 500-kV transmission lines at Grand Coulee Dam. These proposed new overhead lines would replace six existing underground lines. The new lines would transfer power that is generated at the third powerhouse, across the Columbia River to the visitor center area, and then proceed uphill where they will connect to existing lines that transfer power from this area into the regional power grid. The project would help ensure safe and reliable transmission of power from Grand Coulee Dam.

For Americans with Disabilities Act Accommodations or for more information, please call BPA toll free at (800) 622-4519 or visit www.bpa.gov/go/coulee.

Open House
Aug. 11, 2009 – 4 to 7 p.m.
Coulee Dam Town Hall
300 Lincoln Avenue
Coulee Dam, WA 99116

